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COVID Cancellation/Postponement
SCOTS PGC College PSA Reunion Dinner

Warwick Credit Union Warwick Cup - SCOTS PGC College PSA College Reunion - Tartan & Tweed Race Day

The Scots PGC College has a proud history of community spirit and determination. It also has a long and proud
tradition of valuing our past students and contributing to the school, community and country. In more than
100 years of history, the school community has overcome many challenges, from wars to the current global
COVID-19 pandemic.

For the Past Students Association, the pandemic affected our intentions to celebrate our Annual Reunion
Weekend in 2020. Unfortunately, continued COVID-19 restrictions have again impacted our plans. After
consultation between The SCOTS PGC College and The SCOTS PGC College — Past Student Association
Directors, we have made the difficult decision to postpone our 2021 Annual Reunion Weekend, to be held on
October 9 & 10.

All those who have purchased tickets will receive a refund, and we hope to have a fantastic 2022 of events
ending with a massive combined 2020,2021 and 2022 Reunion.

The Annual Past Students Association AGM will be held online at 10am on November 28 2021. If you would
like to attend, please email roxana.paterson@scotspgcpsa.com.au.

We apologise for any inconvenience.

C Goddard Kyle Thompson
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